HETHERSGILL PARISH

ANNUAL PARISH
MEETING

Tuesday 21 May 2019

Hethersgill Parish Hall

7.30pm

Chairman: Mr H Kay, Chairman Hethersgill Parish Council

Agenda

. Apologies for absence

. To receive and agree the minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting held on
15t May 2018

. Chairman’s report for 2018/19

. Discussion of any matters raised by electors of the Parish

. Close

The meeting is open to all electors of the Parish



HETHERSGILL PARISH

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held in Hethersgill Parish Hall
On Tuesday 15 May 2018 at 7.30pm.

1. Chairman
The meeting was chaired by Clir H Kay, Chairman of Hethersgill Parish Council.

2. Present
Ciir H Kay
Clir G Houston
Clir S Barrett
Clir N Elliott
Clir A Sisson
Clir F Heaton
Clir C Williams
County Clir J Mallinson
Mrs S Kyle, Clerk to Parish Council
Three residents of the Parish

3. Apologies
Apologies were received from Clirs A Oswin and A Gash.

4. Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting held on 16th May 2017

The Minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting were agreed and signed by the

Chairman as a correct record.

4. Chairman’s report to 31t March 2018

The report of the Chairman of the Parish Council had been circulated in the latest

edition of The Gill to all households and was noted.
5. Discussion of Matters Raised by Electors of the Parish

Bolton Fell Moss, Natural Nature Reserve

Two residents were in attendance to discuss the plans to turn the Bolton Fell Peat
Moss site into a Natural Nature Reserve, with the potential for a solar farm being
included. Clir H Kay noted he was a member of the Steering Group for the Life+
project and was able to discuss the surrounding issues in depth. He offered to take

back any feedback provided to the steering group on behalf of all residents.

Moss Cottage, Hethersqgill

A resident was in attendance to request assistance with her property, being adjacent
to a badly fire damaged house. The resident outlined problems being experienced
and appealed for any assistance available. County Clir J Mallinson offered to take
the matter up on behalf of City Clir D Shepherd. Clir H Kay noted the matter would

be discussed in the Parish Council meeting too.

The Chairman thanked everyone for attending and there being no other business the

meeting closed at 7.58pm.



